
 

Request for Proposal 

 

Athletic Field Lighting For Kevin M. DelGobbo Memorial Field  

Osborn and Wisteria Drive 

Naugatuck, Connecticut 

 

 Contract No. 19-01 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

January 24, 2019 

 

Bidders and interested parties shall take note of the following Changes/Modification to the 
referenced RFP:  

 

1. Cancellation of Existing Bid Request: 
This addendum is to effectively cancel this RFP request to provide time for the Borough of 
Naugatuck to collect and compile additional data and specifications that have developed since the 
original posting of the bid.   

 

2. Additional information: 
The bid will be re-posted once the Borough of Naugatuck has gathered additional information to 
provide comprehensive specifications for the bid.   
 
Bidders should expect a re-posting of the bid for this RFP  in a few weeks providing additional 
information and specifications responding to information requests. 

  
James R. Stewart  
Director of Public Works  
246 Rubber Ave.  
Naugatuck Ct 06770  
Jstewart@naugauck-ct.gov  
230-720-7072 


